
www.woking.gov.uk/wokingitp  

Project News 
Driving forward the Woking Integrated Transport Project 

New zebra crossing and paving stones at the station end of The Broadway  

High Street new paving stones 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Winter is drawing ever nearer and the current phase of the Woking ITP is nearing completion, with 
works on The Broadway recently finished. As the photos below show, the new zebra crossing at 
the station end of The Broadway has been installed and is proving to be of great benefit to 
pedestrians. The taxi rank has been relocated from its former site on High Street to the north side 
of The Broadway. This new location provides safer access for people needing a taxi. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

High Street  

Works along the High Street are well 
underway and the path has been re-
paved between the new link road and 
Chapel Street. The temporary barriers in 
the image opposite show where the 
second phase of paving will be laid giving 
pedestrians a much wider and safer place 
to walk. 
 
 

Diversions and road 
closures 
 
 

Please be aware, future diversions and road closures will continue to be necessary during the 
three year construction phase of Victoria Square. Please visit our roads and diversions webpage 
to stay up-to-date with highway network changes – www.woking.gov.uk/wokingitp 
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Progress planned over the next six weeks: 

 
High Street – continuation of new paving work and installing new loading bays. 
 
Duke Street – district heating installation: 

 Road closure Duke St between Locke Way and The Broadway, from 5am on 13  
November for three days. 

 Road closure Duke St between Locke Way and Chertsey Rd, from 5am on 16 November 
for two weeks. 

Addison Road (off Dukes St) – resurfacing, new street lighting and new road markings. 

#WeAreWoking on social media 
 
To celebrate our communities and the exciting future ahead, #WeAreWoking has been 
launched to drive greater awareness of our rich cultural heritage and what makes our 
Borough a great place to live, work and play. 
 
With construction works to one of the regions most ambitious retail and residential 
developments well underway, social media is already alive with #WeAreWoking. 
 

Join the conversation, follow #WeAreWoking on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 

If you have a query, contact: 

If you have queries regarding the construction process, please contact Farrans 
Construction on 02890 394043. 
 
Alternatively, if you have any queries regarding the project, please email the project team at 
wokingitp@woking.gov.uk 

 

Albion Square Canopy 
 
The detailed planning work to remove the Albion Square Canopy with Wrenbridge Ltd and 
Network Rail is almost complete. A suitable date for the removal work is to be agreed between the 
agencies involved. As soon as this has been decided, local residents and businesses will be 
informed. 
 
Since the introduction of vehicle restrictions along High Street and Chapel Street, an on-street 
marshal has been assigned to work with people who require legitimate access to these two roads, 
and to minimise the risk of other motorists being fined in the future.  
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